November 19, 1962

Dear Larry:

Thank you so much for the very nice coverage you have given me recently in your column. I do appreciate it.

Just between us and off-the-record, the CBS executives and Gleason's manager have been after my manager, saying, "what will Meadows take to come back on the show?" Naturally, this is pleasing to hear, but since I am now in position of picking my spots carefully, I want to go ahead and not backwards. I also find being a happy housewife has made me very lazy.

I am still keeping my fingers crossed that I will get the roll in "Take her, She's Mine" after the rewrite is completed. Sometimes it doesn't work that way as I am sure you know.

affectionately,

Audrey Meadows Six

Mr. Larry Tajiri The Denver Post Denver, Colorado